VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 3

OPERATIONS

- Patching continues countywide
on both Primary and Local roads.

- Boom mowing continues on the
Local road system this week in
Pine Grove Township before
moving to Decatur Township.

- Gravel roads are being graded
in Arlington, Keeler, Paw Paw,
Pine Grove, and Columbia
Townships.

- Miscellaneous storm clean-ups
continue countywide.

- Crews are repairing shoulder
drops county-wide.

NOTE: ALL operations tasks are
dependant on current weather
conditions, equipment availability,
and staffing and are subject to
change. For detailed information
regarding operations tasks, please
contact our office.

ENGINEERING

- CR 388 between CR 653 S and
29th Street in Pine Grove Township
continues with restoration.

- Work site clean-up continues on
30th Street between M-43 and CR
653 in Almena Township.

- CR 352 between CR 687 and 60th
Street in Keeler Township will
continue with road and drainage
work this week.

MISCELLANEQUS

- Spring Road Tours have begun
being scheduled for all Townships.
Any Township wishing to schedule
a time, please contact Alyssa
McAndrew at
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org or at
269-674-8011 ext. 249.

- The VBCRC issued a News
Release regarding its mowing
policy and imploring farmers to
help protect roads by not sowing
within the Right-of-Way. This News
Release can viewed on our website
at VBCRC.org/NewsReleases




